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Dear Sir/Madam,
 
Re.         Planning Act 2008 (as amended) and The Infrastructure Planning (Environmental

Impact Assessment) Regulations 2017(the EIA Regulations) – Regulations 10 and 11
Application by Anglian Water Services Limited (the Applicant) for an Order granting
Development Consent for the Cambridge Wastewater Treatment Plant Relocation
(the Proposed Development)
Scoping consultation and notification of the Applicant’s contact details and duty to

make available information to the Applicant if requested
 
Your ref. WW010003
Our Ref. 21/02797/DCO
 
 
 
Thank you for your consultation with regard to the Scoping Opinion for the above proposed
development.
 
The Council have carried out an internal consultation with the relevant technical consultees,
including highways, environmental health, the Local Lead Flood Risk Officer and Planning Policy
and I can confirm that Bedford Borough Council has no comment to make on the Scoping
Opinion at this stage.
 
 
Yours sincerely,
 
 
 
Gideon Richards
Team Leader Development Management
Bedford Borough Council
 
*    4th Floor, Borough Hall, Cauldwell Street, MK42 9AP
( (01234) 718550 (ext. 47550)
7    (01234) 718084 
:     
Web 
 
Any emails containing personal or sensitive data will be sent as ‘secure e-mails’.  In
order for you to access a secure email you will be asked to create an account and log
into the Council’s secure e-mail reply service.  If you do receive a ‘secure email’ there
will be instructions explaining how to do this.
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Your Ref:  


Our Ref: WW010003 


Date: 20 October 2021 
 


 
Dear Sir/Madam  


 
Planning Act 2008 (as amended) and The Infrastructure Planning 


(Environmental Impact Assessment) Regulations 2017(the EIA Regulations) 
– Regulations 10 and 11 
 


Application by Anglian Water Services Limited (the Applicant) for an Order 
granting Development Consent for the Cambridge Wastewater Treatment 


Plant Relocation (the Proposed Development) 
 
Scoping consultation and notification of the Applicant’s contact details and 


duty to make available information to the Applicant if requested 


The Applicant has asked the Planning Inspectorate on behalf of the Secretary of State 


for its opinion (a Scoping Opinion) as to the information to be provided in an 
Environmental Statement (ES) relating to the Proposed Development.  


You can access the report accompanying the request for a Scoping Opinion via our 


website: 


https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/projects/eastern/cambridge-waste-


water-treatment-plant-relocation/ 


Alternatively, you can use the following direct link:  


http://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/document/WW010003-000033 


The Planning Inspectorate has identified you as a consultation body which must be 
consulted before adopting its Scoping Opinion. The Planning Inspectorate would be 


grateful therefore if you would: 


• Inform the Planning Inspectorate of the information you consider should be 


provided in the ES; or  


• Confirm that you do not have any comments.  


 


 


Environmental Services 
Central Operations  
Temple Quay House 


2 The Square 
Bristol, BS1 6PN 
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Services: 
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ectorate.gov.uk 
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If you consider that you are not a consultation body as defined in the EIA Regulations 
please let us know. 


The Planning Inspectorate on behalf of the Secretary of State is entitled to assume 


under Regulation 10(11) of the EIA Regulations that you do not have any comments 
to make on the information to be provided in the ES, if you have not responded to this 


letter by 17 November 2021. The deadline for consultation responses is a statutory 
requirement and cannot be extended. Responses received after this deadline will not 


be included within the Scoping Opinion but will be forwarded to the Applicant for 
information.  


In order to support the smooth facilitation of our service, we strongly advise that any 


responses are issued via the email identified below rather than by post. 


Responses to the Planning Inspectorate regarding the Scoping Report should be sent 


by email to CambridgeWWTPR@planninginspectorate.gov.uk. 


Once complete, you will be able to access the Scoping Opinion via our website, using 
the link to the project page above. 


As the Planning Inspectorate has been notified by the Applicant that it intends to 
prepare an ES, we are also informing you of the Applicant’s name and address: 


Anglian Water Services Limited 
Lancaster House,  
Lancaster Way,  


Ermine Business Park,  
Huntingdon,  


Cambridgeshire  
PE29 6XU 
info@cwwtpr.com  


You should also be aware of your duty under Regulation 11(3) of the EIA Regulations, 
if so requested by the Applicant, to make available information in your possession 


which is considered relevant to the preparation of the ES. 


If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us. 


Yours faithfully 


Claire Deery 
 


Claire Deery 
EIA Advisor  
on behalf of the Secretary of State  


 
 


 
This communication does not constitute legal advice. 


Please view our Privacy Notice before sending information to the Planning Inspectorate. 
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Bedford Borough Council – Working with our partners to make the Borough a better
place to live, work and visit. For up-to-date information on the Council follow us on
Twitter: @bedfordtweets
 
 
Information security classification of this email: OFFICIAL-Unsecure
 
EMAIL CLASSIFICATION DEFINED:
*** OFFICIAL-INTERNAL: This message is intended for internal recipients only.
*** OFFICIAL-UNSECURE:  This message and any attached file(s) do not contain personal or
sensitive information which requires it to be sent encrypted.
*** OFFICIAL-SECURE: Either this message or any attached file contains either personal or
commercially sensitive information that requires it to be sent encrypted.
 
All email traffic may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance with relevant
legislation. This email and any attached file are the property of Bedford Borough Council. Any
opinions expressed in this mail do not necessarily reflect the opinions of Bedford Borough
Council.
Bedford Borough Council is continuously working towards the requirements of the Public Sector
Network and Data Protection legislation.  Data Subjects may exercise their information rights by
contacting dpo@bedford.gov.uk.
 




